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MAYOR OFFICE HOURS FOR JANUARY: 

 Tuesday – January 12   11:00 - 2:00 p.m. 

 Tuesday – January 19   11:00 - 2:00 p.m. 

 Wednesday – January 27                7:00 – 8:30 or 9:00 p.m. 

 If you can, please call ahead to make an appointment – 332-3605.  Thank you. 

 

TOWN CLERK/TREASURER: Be sure to congratulate Mary Anne Robeson on her semi-retirement.  

Fortunately for us, Mary Anne will be working Friday’s, and continuing to assist the new Clerk/Treasurer, 

Christy Kimber as needed.  Please feel free to stop in and say, “Hello” to Christy, who will be covering 

the Town Hall Monday through Thursday. 

 

TOWN COUNCIL MEETING: The next meeting with be Tuesday, January 12th at 6p.m.  

 

MY TOWN, OUR FUTURE MEETING:  Monday, February 15th, at 6 p.m. at the Town Hall.  *See Flyer 

 

WEBSITE: We have a website in, “the works”, and hope to have it published and available by the 

beginning of February.   

 

FIRE DEPARTMENT: Congratulations on your open house, held December 19th for the New Fire Hall.  If 

you missed this open house, there will be another this spring. 

 

WINTER WATER ALLOWANCE 3,000 GALLONS:  With cold weather here, please keep your cold water 

running to prevent your lines from freezing.  An allowance of an additional 3,000 gallons on your water 

bill will be allowed for December, January and February.  You will see this reflected on the bill you will 

receive at the end of January 2016. 

 

A FRIENDLY REMINDER NOTICE TO ALL UTILITY CUSTOMERS – IT IS THE LANDOWNER/HOMEOWNERS 

RESPONSIBILITY TO KEEP THEIR METER READ PAD AND/OR METER PIT AREA CLEAR OF DEBRIS, SNOW 

AND ICE, AT ALL TIMES.  FAILURE TO KEEP THE METER PIT AREA CLEAR, DOES RESULT IN A NON-READ 

PENALTY OF ($45.00) ON YOUR BILL.   WE THANK YOU FOR YOUR ASSISTANCE IN THIS MATTER.   

 

DUMPTRUCK WITH SANDER:  We are happy to report the town will be getting a truck with a sander.  

We hope this will enable us to keep the ice on the streets from being so slick.    

 

ADDITIONAL TRASH PICKUP OPTION:  James Stewart (Mike Stewart’s brother) is willing to haul or 

pickup your garbage for a fee.  His options include you taking the trash to his pickup/trailer (Carol Treese 

– 164 North Main) address every Thursday from 3:00 – 6:00 p.m., or for a slightly higher fee, James will 

come to your home and pick your trash up.  His phone number is 307-438-1714 for more information, or 

if you are interested in this service. 



 

  

  

 

 PLEASE MARK YOUR CALENDARS AND PLAN 

TO JOIN US  

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 15TH, 6PM 

AT THE TOWN HALL FOR AN  

EVENING OF FOOD, AND WORKING              

TOGETHER TO PLAN FOR  


